
About the Driver 
 

John started with Seaboard/Harmac Transport in 2004.  

By then, John already had 25 years experience, of which 

90% was in bulk tanker work. He enjoys tank work because 

of the different challenges that come with it. 
 

John is based out of the Dartmouth office and is  

considered a very versatile driver as  he is trained to haul a 

large variety of chemicals. John represents the company 

well with very positive feedback from customers on being 

professional, on time and pleasant to deal with.  
 

John is a true professional and a great asset to the  

company. 

  

Congratulations John!   
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The recognition program is to promote  

outstanding performance and exceptional  

accomplishments. 
 

APTA recognizes the hard work that all drivers commit 

to, and we thank them for keeping the roads safe 

while getting the job done. 
 

We need you to continue nominating  

your finest! 
 

Let’s make sure they get the recognition they deserve! 
 

We proudly showcase the driver each month 

through social media. 
 

Visit our “Atlantic Road of Fame” here  
 

Submit your nominations by email to:  

mbabineau@apta.ca 

105 Englehart Street, Suite 800, Dieppe, NB E1A 8K2 

T 506.855.2782 | F 506.853.7424 | www.apta.ca 

http://seaboardtransportgroup.com/  

About the Company 
 

Since it’s inception in 1983, Seaboard/Harmac Transportation has maintained an operating philosophy of 

Safety, Quality and Professional service. Founded by lifelong friends, Gord Pryce and Al Wortzman, Harmac  

has maintained long-standing relationships with their customers as a result of superior service levels. 
 

Harmac has long been an advocate of treating our drivers with respect and professional team ethics.  

Our drivers are our single source to success and growth. We believe we are in the “People Business”.  

Hiring the right people translates to quality service to our customers. We are now a Company with Terminals 

from St. John’s, NL to British Columbia with our US Division in Ohio and the Carolinas. 
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